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I strongly support voting by mail.  If we truly want every American to vote, to have a 

say in the direction of our government, we must allow citizens to easily have access 

to voting.  It has been verified, in Oregon, that voting by mail DOES allow the 

greatest voter turnout, so we must continue with this option.  

Thank you for your time 

Deborah 


